
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Thursday 14th November

EYFS Wise Owls Drop In
Dear Parent/Carers,

We are continuing to work with BHT who provide support for children and families experiencing difficulties
with Speech, Language and Communication Needs. A Language Development Worker will be coming into
school weekly on a Thursday from 8:45-9:45am to offer a drop-in for parents who are concerned about their
child and hoping to seek advice.

The Wise Owl drop-in sessions are for parents and carers with children in Nursery and/or Reception.
Things you may wish to discuss include:

● attention and listening difficulties
● delayed language, unclear speech
● difficulties with understanding.

The Language Development Worker will provide support and strategies and signpost to other programmes.
It is advised that the family carry out the strategies suggested for at least 3 weeks. If the Language
Development Worker feels the child would benefit from Owlets and they are under the age of 4, they will
offer a referral into the Owlets group. Further information is available here:
https://fyi.bradford.gov.uk/familyhubsandstartforlife/children-2-5/what-should-my-child-be-doing-now/

Please confirm your attendance by contacting the school office on 01274 488703 or emailing
office@chps.paymat.org

Kind Regards,

Emily Moran
Assistant Headteacher for Inclusion/SENDCO
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